
Integral University, Lucknow 
Office of Dean Student’s Welfare 

NOTICE 

                            Date: July 15, 2019 

 

Department Alumni Activities 

 

Dear Heads, 

 

Please inform your departmental Alumni coordinators that prior information about Alumni 

activities (which are being organized by their departments from time to time) should be given to 

Alumni Association on email alumni@iul.ac.in.  

This is required, so that the report on Alumni activities shall be properly documented for 

presentation to the NAAC Authority or other Government bodies as required. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Prof. Monowar Alam Khalid 
Dean, Students' Welfare  
Integral University, Lucknow 
+91-522-2890812  Ext: 3001 
+91-7800089633 / 9818425530 
 

 

 

 

        


